St Joseph s Primary School
‘Principal: Mrs F Macfarlane

58-62 Main Street
Killough

Co. Down

BT30 7QD

Telephone: 028 44 842072

8% November 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

The Enrolment Service for children wishing to make their First Holy
Communion in May 2018, takes place this Sunday 12t November.
Children and their parents will need to be in Church at 11:15am for the

11:30am mass. .
Please ensure that children are in full school uniform and have practiced their

responses for the service.

Children and their parents will be seated at the front of the Church on the right
and should be seated in plenty of time before the Mass starts.

We look forward to seeing you ali there.

Yours sincerely

Fiona Macfarlane




